

February 21, 2014

Janet Dupuls
Teacher Librarian
F.W. Howay Elementary
91 Courtney Crescent
New Westminster, B.C. V3L 4M1

Dear Ms. Dupuis, and Grade Sixers,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of 8 bags of winter clothes, and 60 snack packs! Wow! During this cold weather it is so important for people to have warm and dry clothing, just to survive. Because of your important donation, people will be able to stay healthy and warm.

Snack packs are such a welcome and thoughtful gift. Not only as a welcome treat, but as a gesture that shows that you care. It is so important for people who have been homeless to realize that people care about what happens to them, as often they don't feel that way.

People become homeless for a variety of reasons, and, thanks to generous people such as you, Lookout is available to help.

, Warmest regards,

Karen Young

Director of Resource Development